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Ref No. DMC/Co-0rd/2019/(/; 2 4 1S June, 2019

ATTENTION
STUDENTS OF 3“to FINAL YEAR MBBS 2019

All concerned students are hereby informed that the clinical
training deficit list of First Term of each batch has been issued.
The shortlisted students are directed to report directly to the

respective clinical unit on immediate basis. Students are not

allowed to attend two clinical units simultaneously for completion
of missed training. All those students who missed clinical training
of the last posting in addition to those mentioned in their
respective list must also report to that unit without delay and start

completing missed training as per attendance record available at
clinical unit.

Prof. Amjad Siraj Memon
Principal

Copy to:
e  P.Ato Principal-DMC

e  Heads of All Clinical Units



